City of Castle Rock

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
P.0. BOX 370
CASTLE ROCK, WA 98611
(360) 274-7478

— Gateway te M. St. Felews —
PUBLIC NOTICE February 27, 2019

RE: DOUGHERTY DR. NE RECLAMATION PROJECT
Dear Business Owner/Operator, Property Owner and/or Resident:

In preparation for this project, the City of Castle Rock Public Works Department
will be removing trees on the west side of Dougherty Dr. NE from the south city
limit line to Walsh Ave. NE. Work will begin on Monday, March 4t from 7:30
a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Projected completion date for this phase is March 8.
During this time sections of Dougherty Dr. NE will be closed, however there will
always be a route for residents and customers to get to their home or
businesses. Please note, Dougherty Dr. NE will NOT be closed from Mt. St.
Helen’s Way NE (SR 504) to Walsh Road at any time for this portion of the work
and we would encourage residents and businesses to use this route.

The city will be providing periodic Public Notice updates as the Dougherty Drive
NE Reclamation Project progresses. Please note, we will not always be able to
hand-deliver notices to you. If you would like to be kept informed of the
progress of this project, we encourage you to provide us with your email
address, as this will be the most effective way for us to keep you informed.
Please email your information to us at crpwd@ci.castle-rock.wa.us

Public notices/updates for this project can also be viewed on the city’s website:
www.ci.castle-rock.wa.us Please feel free to contact the Public Works
Department at 360/274-7478 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
W
David Vorse

Public Works Director
City of Castle Rock




